UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting September 20, 1976 4:00 p.m., Conference Room

MINUTES

Desiderio, DuMars, J. Ellis, W. Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, Gonzales, Hart, Kovnat, Martinez, Minzner, Montez, Muir, Norwood, Parnall,

> Ragsdale, Schwartz, Simson, Snodgrass, Teitelbaum, Weihofen; Students Hernandez, Kraemer, Noland;

Visitor Adamson

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart. David Hernandez was introduced as the first year representative to the faculty meetings.

Dean Hart spoke regarding the death of Professor Walden.

There was discussion concerning Professor Walden's classes: Goldberg and Desiderio will handle the Seminar in Antitrust; Melinda Snodgrass will continue to teach Historical Introduction to the Legal System, with supervision from Teitelbaum. There was no definite decision as to Constitutional Law II.

Desiderio moved that Judith Riordan be certified as eligible to receive the degree of Juris Doctor if her summer school grades are satisfactory and that Sally M. Trigg be certified at Tuesday's general faculty meeting. Motion carried.

Kraemer moved that a student be placed on the Admissions Committee. A motion to table that motion until the next meeting carried.

Adamson, Reference Librarian, spoke on the services available from his staff.

Meeting adjourned.

Respect-fully submitted, R. Camp

Louise R. Camp

Sec'y